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All,I have no comment and am entirely ok with the following changes. •Allow paper pots for use as
a planting aid in organic crop production.•Correct a spelling error on the National List to change
“wood resin” to “wood rosin.”But I am NOT ok with more highly processed ingredients being used
in our food systems. No, I do not want microbial produced gums in my food, anymore then I
already do. I've worked in biological labs and I know what media broth recipes look like and I know
what bioreactor processes look like, I would prefer to limit the availability of goods created via this
process as it just simply isn't needed to create food system and feed our population. It only gives
rise to new products that can be developed to make corporations more money and continue to
dismantle the organic food system by allowing more and more processed goods and processed
ingredients, dissolving people like myself trust in the system. Organics used to mean simple quality
ingredients. Now you can buy an organic version of every processed food you can think of, and
they're not healthy just because it's Organic. The organic seal doesn't make Organic Oreos healthy,
and the existence of these processed ingredients allows for more rise in production of 'Processed
Organics'.. Sad - Its all about $$$$ now. Don't allow this ingredient through and maybe you change
my mind a little and restore some faith...Thanks,


